
Welcome to Rothwell Methodist
Church

If you wish to contact the church please email
p.basson@btopenworld.com

Church Website:
Via the link on the circuit website

Circuit Website:
www.ketteringcorbymethodists.org

MONDAY

If you are new to the town or church, please fill in the details below and give 
them to a Steward to help us to get to know you:
Name: ……………………………Address………………………………….
 ……………………………………Phone…………………………..
Email: ………………………………………………………………….
All your information will be stored securely by the Church in accordance with our GDPR 
policy, details of which may be found under ‘Publications’ on our 
website:ketteringcorbymethodists.org

Weekly Activities
Yoga
Slimming World
Play rehearsal

9.30 am – 12 pm
1.30 pm – 3.00 pm
2.30 p.m.
7.30 p.m.

9.15 a.m.
2.00 p.m.

6.00 p.m.
8.00 p.m.

For inclusion in next weeks notices please ring Pat on:
01536 710583 by Wednesday 8.00 p.m. or email:

p.basson@btopenworld.com

10.30 a.m.

Slimming World
Yoga

Prayer Meeting Central

Knit and Natter 
Sewing Group

Brownies
Play reading by members

Local Arrangement

  

9.30 am – 11.00 am
5.00 pm – 9 pm
7.30 p.m.

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

SUNDAY

Circuit Minister
Rev. Andrew Farrington

Circuit Administrator: Mary-Ann Ansdell
Contact: methodistcircuit@gmail.com

Circuit Youth Worker: Caroline Barratt
Contact: cbarratt50@gmail.com

--We are a safeguarding Church

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

Notices for 1st September 2019
Today’s service is led by Rev Andrew Farrington

This week’s Steward is Ian Basson
Our coffee is served by Ann and Alan Joyce

IT is being run by Pat Basson
Our door steward is janice Constable
Our music is led by Geoff Trowbridge

Thanks to everyone who is serving us today

Pastoral Requests
If you have any problems, needs or difficulties

please speak to a Steward. 
Alternatively ring Rob on 01536 390396 

who will be happy to help you.



   Monthly Coffee Morning – at the last meeting of the Church Family        
  Team it was decided to hold a Coffee Morning on the 2nd Saturday              
  morning each month organised by volunteers.  If you are willing to help      
  one month please let Pat know.  This will be a chance for fellowship           
  especially for those who feel isolated at the weekends.  Hope to see you   
  there!

  Friday Fellowship Meal – September’s meal will be at 6.30 p.m. on 20th.  
  Sign up on the list at the back of church if you can join us.  Transport is      
  available, please ask.

  Tuesday Fellowship – we start fellowship again on Tuesday 10th at 2.30   
  p.m. when our speaker will be Ann Jones.  This is an open meeting and     
  all are welcome, for more details speak to Joy Allen, Julie Lillyman or
  Pat Basson.  Transport can be provided.

  Family Film Night – we hope to start our monthly Family Film Night on     
  Friday 4th October at 6.30 p.m.  This is for all ages, films chosen                 
  accordingly.  Free admission, drinks and nibbles provided.  You are
  invited to bring garden chairs/bean bags to sit on if you want.  Film title 
  will be announced nearer the time!  Watch this space!

  A big “Thank you” to everyone who helped on our Tidy Up day, especially 
  Jack for his trips to the tip!

 

    
 
   

  

   

       

FOOD BANK
Every week the Food Bank help feed local people in crisis. By purchasing 
one or more items on this list and donating them you can be part of the 
solution.  The collection point is in the Vestibule and the food is taken on a 
regular basis.   If you are unsure please ask a steward.
 Items needed:

Milk (UHT or powdered), Sugar, Tea Bags, Coffee, Fruit Juice (carton), 
Soup (instant or tinned), Pasta Sauces, Sponge Pudding, Rice Pudding, 
Custard (tinned), Tomatoes, Vegetables, Potatoes (tinned), Cereal or Oats, 
Dried Pasta, Rice or Instant Noodles, Baked Beans or Kidney Beans, 
Tinned Mead or Tinned Fish, Biscuits or Snack Bars, Jams, Marmalades 
or Spreads, Tinned Fruit, Shower Gel, Shampoo, Shaving Foam, 
Toothpaste.

  District and circuit - Please see posters in the creche area for events to  
  which you are invited.  There are a number of posters and notices so        
  please have a look and see if anything takes your fancy!

  Praying for the Churches RotaPraying for the Churches Rota  – during this week we are asked to         
  pray for our friends at Burton Latimer

  Circuit Prayer Meeting starts again this Tuesday at Central Methodist     
  School Lane, Kettering at 7.30 p.m. in the upper room for an hour.

     

      


